MINUTES FROM PARENT FORUM MEETING
30th January 2023


Thank you for all your contributions and suggestions. Below is a short summary of what we discussed. If you have any questions, please pop in, and speak to me or Mrs Sachon.
 
NEU Strike days – we believe that the impact of the strikes will be minimal at Cheriton Bishop and we will remain open.
 
Public Right of Way – one of our parents supported us in getting the ball rolling on an extinguishment of the Public Right of Way. We now better understand that a diversion would enable us to make the site secure (by adding fencing and secure gate entry). Devon County Council have begun this process with us by mapping out the diversion and this will shortly turn into a public consultation. The process has a long-time frame attached to it due to the periods of consultation, but 6-8 months is our target for completion. We will let you know when the consultation becomes live, so you are able to support us.
 
SATS Dates -
KS2 – Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May. Mrs Ley held a parents information session last week. Please feel free to catch up with her if you were unable to attend.
 
KS1 – within May 2023
 
Year 1 Phonics – week of 12th June.
 
Trips/Visits/Residentials
Our long-term aim for residentials is to provide the children with a taste of city life and expose them to different experiences than they might normally encounter.
 
We have really focused on planning more in-house visitors and experiences for the children alongside opportunities for parents to come into school to learn more about what goes on. Keep an eye on the newsletter for more information.
 
Snacks
The conversation focused on communication around this and how we can learn from this to provide parents with greater notice when we make changes that impact home.
 
Daily Mile
The children are still able to go outside! Instead of having a whole school set time the teachers are making the decision to take their classes out as and when they feel it would benefit them.


Mr. Scott
Executive Academy Head

